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EPM informs that the Ituango Hydroelectric Project’s dam is in good technical 
conditions and there are no reasons to worry about its stability since it does 
not currently represent a risk for the people at the river banks, mainly 
downstream from the project. On the contrary, everyday better levels of 
safety and reliability are achieved. Furthermore, the company is successfully 
moving towards the general recovery of the future power plant.  

On the other hand, EPM is awaiting results from the Chilean company, Skava 
Consulting, specialist in underground work, which will provide information 
about the root cause that originated the Ituango Hydroelectric Project 
contingency. The company is still conducting the study, which will submitted 
in the next couple of weeks.  

Regarding the report from the Universidad Nacional, hired by the Government 
of Antioquia, EPM still hasn’t received it, even though it has been frequently 
requested.  

EPM, as a company engaged with the well-being of the Colombian people 
and the country’s development, keeps working with the contingency and to 
reinstate the Ituango Hydroelectric Project which will provide 17% of power to 
satisfy the needs of the homes, industries and businesses of the country. 
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